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Congressional redistricting map upheld that protects incumbents 

 

SALEM, Ore. – House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby) released a 

statement following the decision from a panel of five judges to uphold the congressional 

redistricting map passed by Democrats. 

“This gerrymandered congressional redistricting map is an incumbent protection plan 

that Democrats desperately fought to keep. Rather than serve the interests of 

Oregonians, they have served themselves. This is why we need an independent 

redistricting commission to take this job away from politicians.” 
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